
From: Howard Wallick [mailto:hwallick@wallickcos.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 3:04 PM 
To: Director - FASB 

Subject: Comment to FASB on new accounting for LIHTC 

 

We are a developer, owner, manager and builder of communities that qualify for Low Income 

Housing Tax Credits. We are aware that the current accounting raises concerns among potential 

investors, impacting their decision to invest in Low Income Housing Tax Credits, and therefore 

these accounting concerns need to be addressed. We agree that the effective yield method (or a 

ratable amortization method) is an appropriate method of accounting, whereby investors report 

the costs, along with the Low Income Housing Tax Credits, on the tax line. We agree that the 

proposed change will be an improvement in the accounting, which will make these investments 

more understandable to the investment community.  

A change in the accounting will attract more investment capital to affordable housing, which will 

be helpful in meeting the shortage of available affordable housing. 

 

Thank you, 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Confidentiality Notice 

 

This Email transmission is intended for the use of the individual(s) to which it is addressed. It 

may contain information that is privileged. This information is confidential and exempt from 

disclosure under applicable law. 

 

If the reader of the message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 

delivering the message to the recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 

distribution or copying of the communication is strictly prohibited and may be a violation of 

Federal or State Law. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 

immediately and permanently delete the message. 
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